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TO:  Members of the Board of County Commissioners 
 
DATE:  January 16, 2018 
 
SUBJECT: Discussion and Action Request – 
 Welcome Entry Signs at Key Locations in Indian River County 
 
FROM: Tim Zorc 

Commissioner, District 3 
 
 
Discussion Item: 
 
I would like to revisit an item brought to the Board for discussion on January 19, 2016, 
regarding County signage at US 1 South. Following that discussion, staff was directed 
to look at all options for appropriate signage for Indian River County, with the idea that 
over time signage may be placed at multiple locations at entry points into the County. 
Attached is an excerpt from the Minutes of the Meeting of January 19, 2016. 
 
I would like to obtain an update on the progress of signage into the County. 


